
Winter 2023 Newsletter                     Volume 12, Issue 1 

Happy New Year, I hope that you and yours had a wonderful holiday. It is hard to believe that 2023 is upon us. 

When I look back on all that 2022 brought, I am both amazed and saddened. Amazed that after almost 50 years, 

Roe v. Wade was overturned but saddened that Proposition 1 was passed, making abortion legal to the day of 

delivery in California. 

But as I look forward to what 2023 can bring, I am excited. Excited that there will be so many opportunities for 

us to stand for life, to keep the conversation going, and to make a difference, one life at a time.  

Right to Life of Kern County has hit the ground running and we will continue to do so with our Memorial Cross 

Display, Fish Fry Fundraising Dinner, the Spring - 40 Day for Life prayer campaign, our Advocacy Training, and the 

March for Life at the State Capital, all within just the first quarter of the new year! 

There is so much to do to promote the respect for the sanctity of life from conception to natural death, and we 

need your help. I want to encourage you to check out our updated website (rtlkc.org), read our new weekly blog, 

and to attend one of the events we have coming up. Please join us in prayer as we stand for life in all it’s stages.  

As C.S. Lewis said, “There are far, far better things ahead than any we leave behind.” Together let’s look        

forward and make 2023 a year of positive change for  life.  

If you would like more information about what we do and how you 

can get involved, please email me at judy@rtlkc.org or call the office at 

661-864-7508. 

A Note from RTLKC’s Executive Director 

— Judy Goad                                          
Executive Director 

Dinner includes: Mossman's famous fried fish, homemade chips, & coleslaw. 

Friday, February 17, 2023  ·  4-7 p.m. 

Mossman’s Westchester Coffee Shop  ·   1819 30th St. 

Drive Thru or Limited Indoor Seating 

Tickets at rtlkc.org or by calling the office 661-864-7508 or by mailing 

a check to RTL ED, PO Box 11104, Bakersfield, CA  93389 

UPCOMING 
EVENTS 

January 14-22 

Memorial Cross Display 

volunteers needed for set up 

and take down. 
 

February 17  

Fish Fry Dinner 
 

February 22 - April 2 

40 Days for Life Prayer Vigil 

sign up on our website. 
 

March 6 

March for Life at the State Capital 

call the office if you are interested in 

attending with us. 
 

TBD 

Spring Advocacy Training  

keep a look out 

for more information soon.   

$18 $18 

14th Annual 

Sponsorship Opportunities 

Admiral = $2,000 · Captain = $1,500 · Commander = $500 ·  Ensign = $300 

Call the office for more information 
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Our Mission 
To promote  
the sanctity  

of human life  
from conception  
to natural death. 

 


